
 

 

 
 
HFL: SEC/2019 

04.12.2019 To,  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Cash Flow Statement for Standalone Results – 30.09.2019  
Further to our letter dated 08.11.2019, the Unaudited Financial Results (as per Ind.AS) of the 
Company (HFL) for the Quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2019, along with Statutory 
Auditors (M/s. Sarath & Associates) Limited Review Report thereon were submitted immediately 
after conclusion of Board Meeting.  
 
We have to inform you that in the above submission wherein the Un-audited financial results of 
the company for the quarter ended 30/09/19 were submitted, inadvertently the Statement of Cash 
Flow was not submitted. The Cash Flow Statement is now enclosed. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully  
For Hindustan Fluorocarbons Limited 
 
 
(S KRITHIKA) 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
Encl: as above   

 




